
 
May 14, 2020 

---sent by email--- 
  
Wayne P. Fassbender 
Senior Project Manager  
EnviroForensics® |  
N16W23390 Stone Ridge Dr, Suite G 
Waukesha, WI 53188  
 
 Subject: Approval of Operation and Maintenance Report and Recommendations 

Former Robinson’s Cleaners – 1838 W. Court Street, Janesville, Wisconsin 
BRRTS # 02-54-221852 

 
Dear Mr. Fassbender: 
 
The department received EnviroForensics’ “Remedial Status Update Supplemental to the Semi-Annual 
Remediation Site Operation, Maintenance, Monitoring and Optimization Report” on March 10, 2020. The report 
was submitted along with the appropriate ch. NR749 Wis. Adm. Code review fee. 
 
The figures and tables were very helpful and the narrative well-written. Your conclusion that no further active 
remediation should be performed is well-reasoned and I agree.  
 
The recommendation for additional monitoring is approved. 
 
Thank you for your continued work on this project. 
 
Sincerely,  

 
Jeff Ackerman, P.G. 
Hydrogeologist 
Cell: 608-622-6743  
Desk (Voice Mail): 608-275-3323 
jeff.ackerman@wisconsin.gov 
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